
                                                                                                                                          Church of Christ 

                                                                                                                                            Obunagu 

                                                                                                                                            P.O BOX 312 

                                                                                                                                            Awka. 

                                                                                                                                            Anambra State 

                                                                                                                                           Nigeria, 

                                                                                                                                           14th Oct 2015 

Fairview Church of Christ  

In Little Rock Arkansas 

U.S.A 

        Dear Brethren, 

                                                       ACKNOWLEDGEMENT 

I humbly write to inform you that I have received my support through Bro. Benson. I sincerely 

appreciate your benevolent spirit and thank you immensely for your kind gesture. 

The church was blessed with one baptism recently. There are other prospects we expect to respond in 

due course. 

 I thank you for your prayers which are giving us strength over here. 

Thank you and May God Almighty continue to shower His divine blessings on you all in Christ Jesus 

name I pray. 

                                                                                                                                   Yours faithfully 

                                                                                                                                    Evang. Daniel .C. Nnamani. 

 

  

 


